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Nov. 4, 2024 

 
 

SERVICE RESTORED: Watermain Repaired – Kenwood Avenue and Catalina Lane, 
Greenwood Water Utility 

 
 
KINGS COUNTY, N.S. – A watermain break that occurred in the Kenwood Avenue and Catalina 
Lane area serviced by the Greenwood Water Utility Nov. 4 has been repaired.  
 
Crews identified the source of the break and resolved the issue. Customers on Kenwood 
Avenue, from Wade Street to Bower Drive, and Catalina Lane, from Kenwood Avenue to Argus 
Drive, should now have their service restored.  
 
The Municipality thanks Greenwood Water Utility customers and the public for their patience 
and understanding while the repair work was underway.  
 
 

 
CONTACT:  
Carme Telesford  
Compliance Officer, Municipality of the County of Kings  
T: (902) 690-2219  
C: (902) 679-8301  
E: ctelesford@countyofkings.ca  
www.countyofkings.ca 
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